
Tunica County timely responded to the Public Records 
Request that was sent in May, 2023.  The list that they had 

at the time was from their March/April term.  Therefore, 
information from the Tunica County Sheriff’s 

Department’s website (https://
www.tunicamssheriff.com/roster.php) on 9/29/2023 was 
entered into the database in order to have more recent 

information at the time of the release of the November 2023 
database.  
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